
February 3, 2020 

Meadowcrest Public School – SCC Meeting Minutes 

 

SCC update 

Vandermeer Nursery Fundraiser:  

- Raised more than $1,500 in sales – qualify for the pollination garden; 

Lisa Miller to follow up in early May about the garden 

Family Skating: 

- About 120 participants – About $200 fundraised from event 

SCC Dance: 

- Final fundraiser of the year – June 11 from 6 to 8 p.m. 

- Lisa to post event on Facebook  

- Vice Principal O’Connor to post the event on Instagram 

- Lisa to follow up with Mr. Bell ~ confirmed 

 

SCC budget  

Scientists in the School: 

- Continues to be rolled out in the school ($3,500 contributed from the 

SCC) 

Grade 8 Graduation: 

- $500 contribution 
 

Activity bag for classrooms (indoor and outdoor equipment): 

- Estimate: maximum $200 per class  

Motion: Elphie Amyot; seconded by Jennifer Finlayson – Passed  

Principal Marchand to provide a suggested list of items for the bags 

 



Action: Consider additional opportunities for remaining funds (about 

$10,000) (e.g. more activities for children to play with in the yard/on the 

field) 

SCC Breakfast for Teachers (Friday, February 7):  

- About $200 cost – demonstrate support for staff 

Motion: Jessie Gaudreau; seconded by Lisa Ramsden – Passed  

Jessie Gaudreau, Brian Rees and Principal Marchand to co-ordinate 

 

Voucher allocated to each teacher for classroom use (21 total): 

- $100 voucher per teacher; each Kindergarten pair receives $200 

(receipts provided by May 29 to Darlene) 

Motion: Jessie Gaudreau; seconded Lisa Miller 

- Elphie to create voucher and thank you card for teachers 

- Vice Principal O’Connor to send Elphie list of names 

- To be distributed as soon as possible 

 

Cards and Notepads (update from Lisa Ramsden): 

- Found a local company – company able to create canvases and 

greeting cards – deemed not profitable at this time 

 

For future consideration: family movie night 

 

Additional items 

Refresh Meadowcrest brand:   

- Vice Principal O’Connor meeting with Intermediate students about 

potential motto 

- Vice Principal O’Connor will speak to Creative Services about next steps 

for rebrand 



- School spirit wear to be available following rebrand (before the end of the 

school year is the target) 

- Future goal: refresh front foyer with new brand 

 

Meadowcrest Yearbook (Grade 8): 

- To be confirmed for 2019/2020 

 

Next scheduled meeting: March 30 at 7 p.m. 

 


